December 2007
Another year has flown by and God has been wonderful and faithful through it all.  Allow me to mention just a few things that have happened recently in the ministry in Argentina.  

Gaucho Day:  We have many special days for our church people as well as to reach out to others.  In November, we had Gaucho Day, where our church people dress in the traditional Argentine dress.  The Lord blessed with 130 people in the service.  
Jail Ministry:  Every week some of the young men go to the jails to preach the Gospel.  The young man from the church who started this ministry works as a dentist in the jail and has led many people to the Lord.  Almost weekly there are professions of faith in the jail.  One of the greatest blessings is to see that one of the men who was saved in jail, has now been released and has been going back to the jail to minister to his former inmates.  
Third Anniversary:  Both the Grace Baptist Church and Lighthouse Baptist Church will be celebrating their 3rd year anniversaries in the month of December.  We praise the Lord for what He is doing in these churches.  Jorge and Matias, the two young men that are pastoring the churches, are doing great and the Lord is using them.  

Land and Construction:  As we have been on furlough these past few months, our goal has been to report back to churches and save our love offerings for the church land in Argentina.  God has been so good to us! The last payment of $9,000 is due in just 4 weeks. As we return in January we will be working alongside the Argentine church to begin building on the land.  We are praying the the Lord will use this land for His glory and as it grows, many young men will be sent out to start other churches.  We believe any offering given would be a wise investment in Heavenly riches for the future preachers and laborers that will be sent out.  
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Back Home in Argentina:  In just a matter of weeks, we will be leaving the states and arriving back to Argentina.  On January 29, we fly out from Dayton, Ohio and will arrive the next morning in Argentina.  We have planned our 2008 calendar year and are expecting to see many blessings from our Lord.  Please help us pray now that God will prepare the path before us and guide us as we go forward for Him.
Here to Serve,

Jeff and Mindy Bush
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